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CHIEF WILFRED KING AND KZA GBFN COUNCIL
WOULD LIKE TO HEAR FROM YOU!

THE UNITED NATIONS DECLARATION ON THE RIGHTS OF INDIGENOUS PEOPLES
(UNDRIP) HAS BEEN AFFIRMED AS AN INTERNATIONAL HUMAN RIGHTS INSTRUMENT

With financial assistance provided through a government program, we have the opportunity to
conduct community consultation sessions to review existing federal and provincial laws, policies
and programs for alignment with UNDRIP, and make a submission that identifies measures that
will advance the implementation of the United Nations Declaration in Canada.

Chief and Council would like to include first-hand information in their submission on the
experiences of KZA GBFN Citizens about current programs or services which are funded
federally through Indigenous Services Canada or by the province, especially relating to:
* POLICING * CHILD WELFARE
* EDUCATION * HOUSING

TO MAKE SURE ALL VOICES HAVE THE CHANCE TO BE INCLUDED,
WE ARE HOSTING TWO IN-PERSON COMMUNITY CONSULTATIONS

FACILITATED BY SANDI BOUCHER:

For KZA Citizens living in Gull Bay,
on MONDAY, FEBRUARY 27, 2023 from 9 a.m. to 4 p.m.
at the GULL BAY RECREATION CENTRE
AND
For KZA Citizens living in Thunder Bay,
on TUESDAY, FEBRUARY 28, 2023 from 9 a.m. to 4 p.m.
at VALHALLA INN / VIKING ROOM located at 1 VALHALLA INN ROAD, THUNDER BAY

Refreshments and lunch will be served at both community consultation events
with ADVANCE REGISTRATION REQUIRED
to ensure that safe seating and appropriate food allocations can be planned.

Register online at www.gbfn.ca by selecting the link at corresponds to where you
reside: Feb 27 for in-community residents OR Feb 28™" for Thunder Bay residents.
Looking forward to positive and productive meetings and hope to see you there!



http://www.gbfn.ca/



